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Rockford Hills (City Hall) – Effective March 1st, 2025 I will be resigning from the position of 
Lieutenant Governor of the State of San Andreas. ​
​
Serving as the 11th Lieutenant Governor has been an honor of my life, we have made great 
strides in public trust, and am so proud that we have the highest approval rating recorded in 
our state's history. ​
​
This decision was not made lightly, however as I look into the future, I do not feel I can 
continue to serve as an effective right hand. I will be spending more time with extended family 
in the great state of Kentucky, while maintaining McKenzie Enterprises here in San Andreas. ​
​
This administration will continue to serve as a beacon of hope and will keep a high barrier for 
months to come. Today Governor Barbant will be nominating Jax Hendrix to be the new 
Lieutenant Governor, pending approval by the legislature. A second nomination will also be 
released nominating Nadia Koslova as Secretary of State.​
​
Thank you for everything.  
 

​
Lieutenant Governor ​
State of San Andreas​
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